Appendix C

Governance Services Sub Committee

Declarations of Interest - proposed statement to be included on Derby
Homes’ agendas:

All Board Members have a duty to act in the best interest of Derby Homes
when they make decisions at Board or Committee meetings. Board Members
must not generally put themselves in a position where there is a conflict
between their personal interests and the duty they owe Derby Homes.

Derby Homes’ Governance Arrangements requires Board Members to declare
any interest they may have in a matter before it is discussed

The declaration of ‘the usual’ interests covers the interests of councillors on
matters relating to Derby City Council and the interests of tenants and
leaseholders on matters relating to their interests as tenants and leaseholders
of Derby City Council and customers of Derby Homes.

If at the beginning or during the meeting you realise that an item you are
discussing directly affects you, your family or persons known to you then you
should declare your interest straight away.

The general rule is that you should not remain present during the discussion
of the matter in which you have an interest unless the other Board Members
agree otherwise. You are not allowed to vote on the matter.

Any question arising at a meeting as to the eligibility of a Member to vote may
be referred to the Chair before the conclusion of the meeting and the Chair’s
decision (other than in relation to himself) shall be final and conclusive.

You are welcome to raise and discuss any doubts you may have about a
declaration of interest at any time by contacting the Company Secretary
direct.

Page 1 of 1
30 November 2006



	You are welcome to raise and discuss any doubts you may have about a

